
Mrs Ashton says...

   On Monday, our children observed one

minutes silence  to remember and honour those

who have made sacrifices for the country. Lots

of children also bought poppies and the money

has been donated to the Royal British Legion. A

gentle reminder that as it is getting colder,

please ensure children are wearing a coat to

school and hats, scarves and gloves too!
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On Friday, our children had a

wonderful day supporting

children in need. They wore

something yellow or spotty and

challenged themselves to

bake/make a sweet treat! 

Thank you to all the families who

supported our bake sale. 

https://spaces.schoolspider.co.uk/uploads/537/webblog/3299272_webblog_large.PNG


Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!
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